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Alan Kaplan authored an article 
featured in the Newsletter of the Illinois 
State Bar Association
1/25/2019

The article, "New Federal Government Ruling Approves Companies' Employment Policies," was featured in the 
newsletter of the Illinois State Bar Association's Section on Intellectual Property Law.  It provides insights on 
how companies need to be mindful of federal and state statutes and regulations, as well as decisions by 
different government agencies to protect the company's intellectual property.  To read the article, click here 
and login to the ISBA website.

https://www.isba.org/sections/ip/newsletter/2019/01/newfederalgovernmentrulingapprovesc

